
Business Office and Student Accounts

Student Cash Needs
For security purposes, we ask students to avoid keeping cash in their rooms. Students should have a
bank account with a debit card or obtain a credit card to cover unforeseen expenses. Having a debit or 
credit card available for college applications and SAT and ACT test fees will expedite the application 
process. An ATM is located on campus for students if cash is needed. The school store and Wolverine 
Den accept debit cards and credit cards (Mastercard, Visa, American Express, or Discover). Banking is 
available in the town of Bridgton at Norway Savings Bank, TD Bank, and KeyBank.
 
Please note:  
Bridgton Academy does not cash any type of checks, make loans, or issue cash to students.
Questions should be directed to the Business Office, which is open Monday through Friday from  
7:30 a.m.–4:00 p.m.  
 
Questions?  
Please contact Ares Michaelides, CFO at amichaelides@bridgtonacademy.org, (207) 647-7736  
or John Flynn, Assistant Business Manager at jflynn@bridgtonacademy.org, (207) 647-7736
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